MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT
For immediate release

Article - Fiji Sun dated 23 February 2021

23" February 2021, Suva, Fiji — Fiji Television Limited (FTV) wishes to
clarify the issues raised in the article in the Fiji Sun today regarding former
employees of FTV.

To-date FTV has terminated three former employees due to serious breaches of
their employment contracts and the company’s policies.
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Further internal investigations are continuing in some cases. ‘ 2 ’

The matter raised relating to Fiji Football Association was a simple internal
matter and has already been resolved.
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For more information, please contact the Company Secretary at
email: poonamn@fijitv.com.fj



